
The South Atlantic Conference has been canceled.   

On October 8th, 2020 Kim Harrell, President of SAC announced that the South Atlantic 

Conference (SAC) which was to be held in Atlanta in January 2021 has been canceled. 

Restrictions required of the hotel and guests played a major part in their decision to 

cancel the event. Although the conference is several months away, planning is done 

months in advance. She stated that “The SAC Board based this decision on the health 

and safety of our people. Our wish is for everyone to stay well and safe.” 

 


